
BOOK
FAIR

Our next Scholastic BookFair is scheduled from May 12th-15th
and our book fairs would not be possible without our amazing

parent volunteers. Please consider signing up HERE! The
SignUp Genius also shows the names of the teachers who will
be shopping during each session to make it easier for parents

to choose a timeframe.

Ewallets can be set up starting April 21st by going to our
school's Scholastic Website:

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/resurrectioncatholicschool

NEW this BookFair: Shop the summer reading titles carried by
Scholastic and their fair/online. More information to follow!

We appreciate all of your help making this book fair a
successful event!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0548ADAC2EAAFA7-56278831-spring#/
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/resurrectioncatholicschool

